
 
 
 
 
 

2024-2025 ENROLLMENT 
 
 
Longhorns Families,  
 
We are excited to announce online enrollment for the 24-25 school year!  The online enrollment 
window will be from April 15 through May 1.  If the process is not completed during this time 
frame, students will NOT be enrolled for next school year. Please log-in to your Wen-Gage 
account to complete this process. If you do not have a username and password, please email 
tellis@chisholm.k12.ok.us or your site secretary to have an activation email sent.  
 
CHS- emoss@chisholm.k12.ok.us 
CMS- akuhen@chisholm.k12.ok.us 
CES- arappa@chishom.k12.ok.us 
 
 Please follow the instructions listed below to enroll your child for the next school year;  
 

1.​ https://ok.wengage.com/chisholm  

2.​ After logging in, select the STUDENT RECORDS PORTAL icon. 

3.​ Click ENROLL STUDENT 2024-2025 

4.​ Review your student’s information along with parents and contacts.  

5.​ Upload most Current Utility Bill (OG&E, Natural Gas, North Enid)  
     (Residency Affidavits will need to be signed and notarized by a Chisholm Notary in the Admin Building.) 

6.​ Complete all Required documents 

7.​ Click Submit to Site 

**NOTE: If you do NOT complete this process your child will NOT be enrolled for the next school year!  
(If you need access to a computer for enrollment, one is provided in the  

Administration Office between the hours of 8 - 2pm.) 

 
Current Transfer Chisholm Students will NOT need to fill out another transfer form 
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